
Hurricane Matthew Response - We'd love to have you join us as we seek to help Hurricane 
Matthew victims. We will leave Thursday evening, Nov 10, at 7pm to travel to Lumberton, NC. We 
will work all day Friday, and until noon on Saturday. We will "mud out" houses and other grunt 
labor. We will sleep on the floor at FBC Lumberton, so you will need to provide your own sleeping 
pad/cot, sleeping bag, pillow, etc. (Showers are available.)  
 

S.E.E, November 13 – Children (grades 1-5) and preschooler activities begin at 5pm in the 
educational space of the main building, and youth (grades 6-12) meet in the lower level of the 
Activity Building.  Adults in the Activity Building will study Barbara Brown Taylor’s “The Luminous 
Web.”  If you’re meeting at the Rock House, the study will be Adam Hamilton’s “Half-Truths – God 
Helps Those Who Help Themselves and Other Things the Bible Doesn’t Say.” 
 

Operation Christmas Child is a shoebox ministry, sponsored by Samaritan’s Purse.  Children 
and families are encouraged to fill a shoebox with appropriate toys, clothing, and treats.  There are 
shoeboxes available in the narthex closet, or you can use your own container.  Labels and 
instructions on how to pack your box are in the education hallway. Please be sure to note what items 
cannot be included, and also remember to put a check for $7 in the box, made out to “Samaritan’s 
Purse” Deadline for shoebox collection is coming very soon—we need your filled 
shoeboxes by next Sunday, November 13. 
   

Kid’s Night Out, Friday, November 18 - If you’d like a night out, you can have one for your 
children, age K-5th grade.  They’ll enjoy games, crafts, a mission opportunity, and maybe a movie! 
Forms are available in the church office, and must be submitted by November 13.  If you’ve already 
filled one out and don’t wish to fill one out again, please just come to the office and ‘sign off’ for that 
date.  If your child has not been to this activity before, and you’d like them to attend, please make 
sure you fill out a form.  Space is limited to 20—hurry and RSVP! 
  

The Angel Tree is located in the narthex.  On the back of the Angel card, you will find an ID#, 
child’s or senior’s first name, and wished-for items.  Please enter your name and telephone number 
beside the number of the Angel you selected on the sheet below the tree. Gifts should be a minimum 
of $25.00. Wrap your gifts, put the Angel ID# and recipient’s name on each one. Please take all gifts 
to the 4-H Center on Wednesday, December 7, between the hours of 9am and 4pm, or bring 
them to the church and leave in the narthex closet. 
 

 

October 30, 2016      
 Weekly Budget Giving           $    10,765     Hurricane Relief     $    555  
 Weekly Budget Goal      $      6,683  I Love My Church   $  2435              
 YTD Budget Giving      $  295,405  Scholarships            $      20        
 YTD Budget Goal      $  294,052 
 

                 

       
 

 

 

 
 

GATHERING TO WORSHIP 
 

Music for Gathering                                  Kay Greene 
 

Ringing of the Hour 
                                         

  Call to Worship             Jaime Fitzgerald 
All you who are thirsty,  
come drink from the waters of life!  
All you who are weary,  
come bathe, be refreshed in God’s river!  
All you who long for peace,  
come rest in the clear, silent pools of God’s love! 

 
  Prelude                                For the Beauty of the Earth    -C. Kocher, arr. Tom Barden             

                             

†Hymn 44, For the Beauty of the Earth                                                                                    DIX 
                        

†Invocation                                                                                         Michael Baughman                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                                                           

  †Passing the Peace                                    Jeff Harris 
     The peace of Christ be with you. 
    And also with you. 
 

Children’s Time                              “Mr. Skip” Williams 
 

   (Kindergartners and preschoolers may leave for Children’s Church after the Children’s Time.) 
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LISTENING FOR GOD’S WORD 
 

  New Testament Reading, Ephesians 1:11-23 (p. 182)                                   Lou Rossi 
 

Responsive Reading, Psalm 149                                                                  Verae Upton 
Praise the Lord! Sing to the Lord a new song, his praise in the assembly 
of the faithful.  
Let Israel be glad in its Maker; let the children of Zion rejoice 
in their King.  
Let them praise his name with dancing, making melody to him with 
tambourine and lyre.  
For the Lord takes pleasure in his people; he adorns the 
humble with victory.  
Let the faithful exult in glory; let them sing for joy on their couches.  
Let the high praises of God be in their throats and two-edged swords in 
their hands, to execute vengeance on the nations and punishment on 
the peoples, to bind their kings with fetters and their nobles with chains 
of iron, to execute on them the judgement decreed. 
This is glory for all his faithful ones. 
Praise the Lord! 

 

 †Hymn 355, For All the Saints                                                                                 SINE NOMINE 
                                

   Gospel Reading, Luke 6:20-31 (p. 63)                                                 Jaime Fitzgerald 
 

   Gospel Reading, Matthew 6:25-34 (p. 12)                     Jeff Harris 
 

   Remembering the Saints                                                                              Jeff Harris 
                                 

   Bells for Worship          For Eternal Life, We Give Thanks           -arr. D.E. Allured 
                                     

   Sermon                             “There is Nothing to Worry About”                    Jeff Harris 
  

   RESPONDING IN FAITH 
 

 

 †Hymn 68, My Shepherd Will Supply My Need                                                 RESIGNATION 
   (Those making decisions of faith, renewals of faith, or desiring to unite with 

our church through membership, may come forward at this time.) 
 

 †Offertory Prayer                                                                                        Harper Harris                                                                                            
                                                                            

  Offertory and Meditation             For the Saints                     -arr. Ruth E. Schram 
 

  †Doxology 253, Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow                              OLD 100th 
 

      Prayers of the People and The Lord’s Prayer                                      Jeff Harris 
 

      DEPARTING TO SERVE 
    Opportunities for Service                                  Jeff Harris 
 

    Quarterly Church Conference                                                                 Phil Feagan 
 

†Benediction                                                                      Jeff Harris 
 

     †Congregational Response,   Here We Stand, Lord                               -Price/Besig 
 Here we stand, Lord, Yours forever.  You have called us to spread Your Word. 
Hand in hand, Lord, we’ll serve together, sharing your light with all the world 

We are yours, Lord, here we stand. 
Copyright © 2000, GlorySound.  All Rights Reserved. Used by permission under CCLI #11253838 

 

†Postlude                        Soul, Adorn Thyself with Gladness                          -J.S. Bach 
 

                                                                                    

                                                         

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

 Sunday, November 6 
 
 
Monday, November 7 
 
Tuesday, November 8 
 
Wednesday, November 9 
 
 
 
Saturday, November 12 

10:00 
11:00 
5:00 

10:30 
5:30 
6:30 

 
10:00 
6:00 
6:00 
7:00 
8:30 

am 
am 
pm 
am 
pm 
pm 

 
am 
pm 
pm 
pm 
am 

 Sunday School  
Worship 
Refuge 
Staff meeting 
Mission Team meeting – Rock House 
Brotherhood/Sisterhood Dinner meeting 
in Lair Sunday School Room 
Bible Study –Activity Building 
Bell Choir Rehearsal 
Women’s Bible Study – Rock House 
Chancel Choir Rehearsal tonight 
Woodcutting – Thermal Belt Outreach 

 
Acolytes for today’s service are Harper Harris and Luke Miller. 
 

If you are a guest, we are grateful you are here. Please complete a welcome card, which can be found 
in the pew pocket, and place it in the offering plate, so we can send you a written greeting.  As you 
exit, we have a small gift to offer in appreciation of your presence.  
 

Hearing assistance devices are available in the Narthex. 
 

On this All Saints Day, we remember these departed members of First Baptist Church: 
Jerry Barnette, Stan Bishop, Dr. Joseph Emery, Ruby Jones, Edna Morrow, Harold Taylor, 
and Ryan Tennant. 

 



 
 

 

 
 

What: Youth Passport Missions Camp 
When: July 17-22 2017 

Where: Furman University 
Who: All 6th-12th graders 

Cost: We are excited because this summer the 
scholarship fund will cover half of each students 

camp cost! All you have to do is apply! With 

scholarship, the cost of camp is $215.00 per 

student.  
 

*A $100.00 deposit is requested by November 15th to secure your spot!  

You don’t want to miss out!! We are going to 
have a wonderful week together learning 
more about God and one another while 
serving at a Mission project each day!  

 
 
 

Hey Kids in 3rd -5th grade!! 
We are going back to PASSPORTkids! 

We want YOU to join us! 
 

 
What: PASSPORTkids! Camp 

When: July 3-6th 2017 
Where: Montreat Conference Center 

Who: All 3rd -5th graders 
 

Cost: We are excited because this summer the 
scholarship fund will cover half of each students 

camp cost! All you have to do is apply! With 
scholarship, the cost of camp is $150.00 per 

student. 
 

*A $75 deposit is requested by November 15th to secure your spot! 

PassportKids! Is a unique opportunity to 
learn more about God and each other! 

Learning will be hands on and experiential 
through mission projects, creativity, and 
more! You absolutely do not want to miss 

this!           


